
 
 
 
 
DATE:  November 22, 2022  
 
TO:  Mayor and Members of the City Council 
 
FROM: Vice Mayor Colin Parent 
 
VIA:  Greg Humora, City Manager 
 
SUBJECT: APPROVAL FOR VICE MAYOR PARENT TO ATTEND THE 12TH 

ANNUAL NEW DEAL LEADERS CONFERENCE IN WASHINGTON D.C. 
FROM NOVEMBER 30 THROUGH DECEMBER 2, 2022  

 

The Council Travel Reporting Form is included as an attachment. 


